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From: Native <Native@fcc.gov>  
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2023 4:28 PM 
Subject: LPFM Filing Window Rescheduled for December 6-13, 2023 
 

Greetings from the Federal Communications Commission.   

 

Update:  Revised Filing Dates for LPFM Window 

The Commission is delaying the filing window, originally open November 1—November 8, 

2003, for applications for low power FM (LPFM) new station construction permits.  The 

window will now open at 12:01 am EST on December 6, 2023, and close at 6:00 pm EST on 

December 13, 2023.  The filing deadline will be strictly enforced.   

The Commission determined that it would serve the public interest to delay the LPFM filing 

window to afford interested parties sufficient time to prepare applications for new 

permits.   Further information about the revised filing dates for the LPFM window may be found 

in the Public Notice announcing it HERE. 

For Your Information:  October 12 LPFM Tribal Webinar Recording Available 

A recording of the Tribal webinar and associated slides on the LPFM radio stations filing 

window will be available HERE.  The October 12th webinar provided an overview of the LPFM 

application filing requirements and selection process, and explained the application process.   

For additional information on the filing window, contact James Bradshaw 

James.Bradshaw@fcc.gov or Lisa Scanlan Lisa.Scanlan@fcc.gov of the FCC’s Media Bureau, 

Audio Division. 

 

Bambi Kraus 

Chief, Office of Native Affairs and Policy 
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